21st June 2022

The Secretary

An Bord Pleandla

64 Marlborough Street
Dublin 1

RE: STRATEGIC HOUSING DEVELOPMENT APPLICATION FOR PERMISSION FOR
DEVELOPMENT AT KILBARRY ON LANDS OFF THE OLD WHITECHURCH ROAD AND
DUBLIN PIKE, CORK CITY.

Dear Sir/Madam,

We write in relation to the planning application being made by the Cork County GAA Board at Kilbarry
under the Strategic Housing Development provisions.

We are the owners of lands (part of Folio Ref. CK114896F, CK22022L & CK22180L) that are within the
red line boundary of the planning application site.

Having regard to Article 22(2)(g} of the Planning and Development Regulations, 2006, as amended,
which states that ‘where the applicant is not the legal owner of the land or structure concerned, the written
consent of the owner to make the application’, we give our consent to the making of this planning
application.

We trust this is to your satisfaction

Yours sincerely,

Gioad ML~

Gerard Maher.
Chairman.
Delany's GAA Club.



